
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 11th December 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 
 

Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum – December 

events and activities 
 

  
 
Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum have activities and events planned during 
December including their Brunch Club for parents and carers on Thursday 14th 
December between 11.30am and 1.30pm at Space Runcorn, Regent Street, 
Runcorn with a free Christmas brunch! 
 
Plus the next session of the SYNC club for young people aged 11-18 will be on 
Saturday 16th December from 12pm-5pm at Moon Meadow Scout Hut, Farnworth 
Street, Widnes – email infosync22@gmail.com to book your places. 
 
 
If you are not a member of the Forum and want to join, just email Jen on 
info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk for a membership form. 
 
You can find out more about the Fourm on their Facebook page here too. 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:infosync22@gmail.com
mailto:info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85637292121?pwd=RFFuNUhEZURIUGJQVFZsWS9NdVZ6dz09
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
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SEND R US Drum-A-Long 

 

Join SEND R US for their popular Drum-A-Long session on Wednesday 13th 
December 5.30pm-6.30pm at Ashley High School, Widnes. Feel free to come 
along in fancy dress as they will be having a Christmas celebration! 
As always, places are limited so please message the team through their Facebook 
page here. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789


 
 

 
 

Baby Shower drop-in at Halton Family Hubs 

 

The new monthly drop in baby shower at Halton Family Hubs are there for mums, 

dads, partners and grandparents to provide hands on practical information, advice, 

and support for the different stages of a baby’s development. Check out the Family 

Hubs timetable for Runcorn and Widnes for details of the next sessions here or 

drop into your local Family Hub for more information. 

https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandFamilies/FamiliesInformationService/FamilyHubs.aspx
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandFamilies/FamiliesInformationService/FamilyHubs.aspx
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandFamilies/FamiliesInformationService/FamilyHubs.aspx


 
 

 
 

 

Christmas holiday activities across Halton 

 
 

Activities are available in both Runcorn and Widnes and include lots of different 

activities. Here’s a selection below of some of the activities on offer, and we’ll 

continue to update these through our newsletter as we approach Christmas.  

You can also click on this link for a full up-to-date list of the activities and a google 

map showing the areas in Halton where activities will be taking place long with the 

providers contact details and information on accessibility for children and young 

people with SEND (the table with the list of SEND keys is below).   

You can also find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or 

contact the Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

 

 
Click on the flyers below for more information and to book your places. 
 

There are lots of FREE activities during the 
Christmas holiday period for school aged 
children, from Reception to Year 11, who 
receive benefits-related to free school meals.  
 
There are also a number of places available to 
other vulnerable groups of children and young 
people, such as SEND, Young Carers, and 
young people not in education, employment or 
training (NEET). Most of the activities include 
a FREE Lunch each day.  
 

https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/leisure/


 
 

 
 

  
 
Email apollohaf@outlook.com for more information and to book your places. 

mailto:apollohaf@outlook.com


 
 

 
 

 
The team at Sean Bailey Wellness are running their popular health and wellbeing 
activity camps on several dates over the Christmas holidays at The Heath school, 
Runcorn. For more information and to book your places check out their website 
here. 

https://seanbaileywellness.com/community-camps-widnes/
https://seanbaileywellness.com/community-camps-widnes/
https://seanbaileywellness.com/community-camps-the-heath/


 
 

 
 

 
West Bank Widnes Winter HAF – for more information contact Stephanie Scott on 
0151 420 5605 or 07708 312905 or email active.eecic@gmail.com or visit their 
website here. 

mailto:active.eecic@gmail.com
https://www.activeecic.org/
https://www.activeecic.org/
https://www.activeecic.org/


 
 

 
 

 
The PIP Christmas Kids HAF club is back at Grangeway Community Centre for 
children aged 11-16. Booking is required – call 07895 152636 or email claire91-
communities@hotmail.com  

mailto:claire91-communities@hotmail.com
mailto:claire91-communities@hotmail.com
mailto:claire91-communities@hotmail.com


 
 

 
 

 
The Commando Camps for young people aged 5-12 are back for Christmas at 
Halebank Primary school, Widnes. Book online here or email 
hello@mseschools.co.uk.   

https://mseschools.co.uk/collections/event/products/halebank-primary-school-christmas-commando-camps
mailto:hello@mseschools.co.uk
https://mseschools.co.uk/collections/event/products/halebank-primary-school-christmas-commando-camps


 
 

 
 

   
 
Multiflex School Sports will be holding the Christmas Holiday Activity clubs in 
Runcorn at Brookvale Leisure Centre and Pewithall Primary School over the festive 
period for young people from reception aged up to year 6. 
 
Click here to book your places.  
 
 

https://multiflex.hivelink.co.uk/8/
https://multiflex.hivelink.co.uk/8/


 
 

 
 

 
Christmas holiday activities with Everton in the 

Community 

 
 
Everton in the Community have two activities planned for children and young people 
aged 7-17 at Superbowl UK and Velocity, both in Widnes.  
 
To book your place please call the team on 07975784613 or email- 
mark.dolan@evertonfc.com  – they will need to take some details of the young 

mailto:mark.dolan@evertonfc.com
https://multiflex.hivelink.co.uk/8/
mailto:mark.dolan@evertonfc.com?subject=Halton%20Christmas%20activities


 
 

 
 

person and parent / guardian for consent. Places are limited and are on a first come, 
first served basis. 
 
Please note that lunch is not provided for any of the activities, and if for any reason 
you cannot make one of the activities you have booked on to please inform the team 
at Everton in the Community with enough notice where possible in order for them to 
arrange for someone else to attend and save the place going to waste. 

 

Accessing Short Breaks information on the 

Halton Local Offer  

 

     
 
And your feedback and suggestions help us to keep improving the Halton Local Offer 
for families across our borough – click here to share your feedback! 
 

MAX cards 

 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details. 

 
 
 

Autism Central Hubs offer guidance to 

families, carers and personal assistants of 

autistic people. All of their sessions are run by 

Peer Educators who are parents or carers of 

autistic people, who are happy to share their 

knowledge and experience with you.  

Don’t forget that Max Cards are available for our 

families in Halton all year round.  

The card is designed to help families save money on 

great days out at castles, zoos, bowling alleys and 

more.  

Don’t forget you can access our Short Breaks page on 
the Local Offer by scanning this QR code here or click 
this link. 
 
Here you’ll find lots of useful information and 
resources, while the Leisure page here has details of 
activities and events across Widnes and Runcorn 
 

https://halton.me/local-offer-contact-us/
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/leisure/


 
 

 
 

This newsletter provides general information and resources for parents and carers of 
young people with SEND, and for professionals who support them. Please note, 
while we take every care to ensure the information we share is accurate the 
information provided is not a direct recommendation from the Short Breaks Service 
and we recommend that you complete your own research about the information and 
events we signpost. 
 

We recognise that not all the information in this newsletter will be relevant to 
everyone included on the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would 
like to see more of, or information from a certain service that you’d like to share 
please let the Short Breaks Service know and we will try to include it next time. If you 
do not wish to continue receiving this newsletter, please let us know by contacting us 
at the email address or phone number below. 

 

Halton Borough Council 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk  

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

 

mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk

